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Chairman, Senate Committee on Commerce and Labor 

The Honorable Terry G. Kilgore 
Member, Virginia House of Delegates 
Chairman, House Committee on Commerce and Labor 

Dear Sirs: 

Chapter 771 of the 2011 Acts of the Assembly directs the State Corporation Commission 
to provide annual reports on any solar energy distributed generation programs approved pursuant 
to that legislation. By this letter, we report that we have received no applications filed under this 
statute seeking approval to construct and operate a distributed solar generation facility or seeking 
approval of special tariffs to facilitate customer-owned distributed solar generation as an 
alternative to net metering. 

The Commission remains ready to consider any such future applications. As always, we 
will provide additional information or assistance upon request. 
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Respectfully submitted, 
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Commissioner 

James C. Dimitri 
Commissioner 
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